



																																								A	MEMBER	OF	OUR	LADY	OF	LOURDES	CATHOLIC	MULTI-ACADEMY	TRUST


20th	October	2023	


Dear	parents/carers,	

	

As	part	of	our	Science	work	in	our	Disney	topic	this	term,	we	have	arranged	for	Classes	4,	5	and	6	to	visit	
Yorkshire	Wildlife	Park	on	Monday	6th	November	2023.	

	

Children	will	need	to	arrive	at	the	academy	at	the	normal	time	of	8.40am	and	we	will	aim	to	be	back	in	time	
for	home	time	as	normal	at	3.05pm	

	

The	children	will	need	a	packed	lunch	and	a	drink	(no	fizzy	drinks).	They	will	also	be	required	to	wear	school	
uniform	to	make	it	easier	to	identify	the	children	whilst	we	are	at	Yorkshire	Wildlife	Park.	Please	send	your	
child	with	a	warm	waterproof	jacket	and	sensible	shoes.		


Please	complete	your	consent	and	make	payment	on	your	ParentPay	account	by	Monday	6th	November.	 
If	your	child	is	eligible	to	receive	a	free	school	meal	and	would	normally	have	a	school	dinner	in	school,	
please	also	select	on	ParentPay	if	you	would	like	school	to	provide	your	child	with	a	packed	lunch	for	the	trip.	

	

We	would	be	grateful	for	a	contribution	of	£19.00	towards	the	cost	of	the	trip.	A	pupil	will	not	be	excluded	
from	the	activity	because	his	or	her	parents/carers	have	not	contributed.	However,	if	there	are	insufficient	
contributions	overall,	the	activity	will	not	be	able	to	go	ahead.	We	ask	that	you	make	payment	via	
ParentPay.	To	do	this	please	log	in	to	your	ParentPay	account	and	select	the	Trip	to	give	your	consent	and	
complete	your	contribution.	


During	this	trip,	we	will	be	taking	part	in	a	workshop	called	‘Furs,	Feathers	and	Scales’.	

	

“Students	will	identify	and	name	a	range	of	animals	from	different	animal	groups.	Animal	bio-facts	will	be	
used	to	group	animals	in	various	ways	and	there	will	be	a	chance	to	handle	live	animals.”	

	

If	you	do	not	wish	for	your	child	to	handle	any	of	the	items	in	the	workshop	for	medical	reasons,	please	
inform	your	child’s	teacher.	

	

Yours	sincerely,	

	

Miss.	M.	Hanly													 		Miss.	M.	Cooper																						Mrs.	E.	McIlvaney	

Class	4		Teacher																				Class	5			Teacher																						Class	6	Teacher																																																	


Striving	for	excellence	in	all	that	we	do,	reflecting	the	Light	of	Christ	to	the	world

￼ 
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